
WE’RE GROWING TO SERVE YOU
BETTER!

A VISION FOR UNIFIED 
PATIENT CARE

We’re thrilled to share some exciting news:
smilebuilderz has acquired Lancaster Pediatric Dental
Associates (LPDA)! This partnership represents a
shared commitment to exceptional oral healthcare
and creating brighter, healthier smiles for families
across the Lancaster community.

WHAT THIS MEANS FOR YOU

Seamless Transition: Both smilebuilderz
Pediatrics and Lancaster Pediatrics Dental
Associates (LPDA) will be integrating their
operations in April of 2025.

Expanded Access: Families will have even
more opportunities to receive the highest
standard of dental care in a welcoming
and professional environment located at
1875 Lititz Pike UNIT 9, Lancaster, PA
17601.

By combining the strengths of smilebuilderz and
LPDA, we are enhancing our ability to deliver
outstanding, patient-first care. Together, we’ll expand
services, improve operational efficiency, and ensure
even greater access to top-notch dental care for
children and families.

STAY TUNED FOR
MORE UPDATES AS
WE EMBARK ON THIS
JOURNEY TOGETHER!

Your smilebuilderz Team

EXPANDING
OUR CARE!

smilebuilderz Joins Forces with LPDA!

Dr. Anthony Skiadas, CEO of smilebuilderz, shared: 
 “Our mission has always been to develop an elite team
of professionals that sets the standard for quality oral
healthcare solutions. This partnership strengthens that
commitment, allowing us to leverage LPDA’s
remarkable resources—skilled doctors, dedicated staff,
19 treatment rooms, and hospital privileges with
Lancaster General Health—to deliver an unparalleled
patient experience.”

Same Great Care: Your trusted pediatric
providers and staff will be together in one
office, expanding access to care while
continuing to prioritize your child’s oral
health and comfort.


